BC/YUKON COMMAND The Royal Canadian Legion

#503 – 17665 66A Ave, Surrey, BC V3S 2A7 Phone (1) 604-575-8840 Fax (1) 604-575-8820 info@legionbcyukon.ca or visit us at www.legionbcyukon.ca

June 24, 2025

TO: All Branches & Ladies Auxiliaries

For Information of Members of Command Executive Council

FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director, BC/Yukon Command

SUBJECT: Legion National Youth Track and Field Championships – Request for Donations

Memo 34.25

Comrades,

For over 50 years, The Royal Canadian Legion has supported Canadian youth through the Legion National Youth Track and Field Championships. Sanctioned by Athletics Canada, this national championship provides young Canadians aged 17 and under an opportunity to showcase their athletic abilities, develop leadership skills, and connect with sports-minded youth across the country.

We are very proud of the longstanding history and support that BC/Yukon Command Branches and Ladies Auxiliaries have demonstrated towards this initiative. As we prepare for another exciting year, we are reaching out to request for your generous support through donations. Your contributions will directly help fulfill our commitment and provide essential equipment for each of the local participants.

Given the scope and impact of this initiative, a significant amount of funding is required to ensure a successful event. If your Branch or Ladies Auxiliary is in a position to contribute, we kindly ask that you send your donations to BC/Yukon Command, earmarked for "National Youth Track and Field."

For more information on this program, check out this short video: https://youtu.be/bpDHkFDVdgI. An extended version of this video is also available upon request.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to BC/Yukon Command at (604) 575-8840 or via email at info@legionbcyukon.ca.

In comradeship,

Michelle